
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
RECEIVE this report and AUTHORIZE payment in the amount of $1,730.00 for the loss
incurred to employee Sydney Kemp's hearing aid device that was damaged beyond repair
while performing his job duties. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Liability Internal Service Fund payment of $1730.00. 

BACKGROUND: 
Payment is recommended for personal property loss sustained by our County worker. This
matter has been investigated by the Risk Management Department of the County
Administrator's Office and it was determined that the payment is appropriate under the
Compensation for Loss or Damage to Personal Property Policy as outlined in the County
Administrative Bulletin 518.2. The replacement cost for Mr. Kemp's hearing aid device is
$1730.00. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The County Employee would experience difficulty performing their job duties. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   02/02/2021 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Scott Selby,
(925)335-1456

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    February  2, 2021 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 21

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Karen Caoile, Director of Risk Management

Date: February  2, 2021

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Personal Property Reimbursement




